
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

 
Redevelopment of the L.F. Wade International Airport 
 
An Environmental and Social Impact Assessment (ESIA) is 
being undertaken for the proposed Redevelopment of the L.F. 
Wade International Airport. The ESIA will identify and assess the 
environmental and social impacts and benefits (human, built, 
natural, social and economic) of the proposed redevelopment in 
order to enable a balanced decision-making process. 
Consultation during the ESIA allows the whole community to 
participate in the assessment process, to express their views 
and concerns, and to properly understand the potential impacts 
of the proposal.  
 
Three public consultations are being held for the public to learn 
more about what is being proposed and to provide feedback:  
 
St. David’s: Tuesday 2nd February 2016 at Clearwater Middle 
School at 6.30pm 
St. George’s: Wednesday 3rd February 2016 at the cruise ship 
terminal, Pennos Wharf at 6:30pm 
Hamilton: Thursday 4th February 2016 at the Anglican Cathedral 
hall at 5.30pm 
 
Please note: The meetings in St. David’s and St. George’s will 
start at 6.30pm, but people are invited to arrive from 6 pm 
onwards to review maps and printed materials of the 
development. The meeting in Hamilton starts at 5.30 pm. Light 
refreshments will be provided. 
 
If you require any additional information, please contact 
Bermuda Environmental Consulting Ltd. at 400 5990 ext. 21. 
 


